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Breville Group Limited (BRG) – Transaction Update and Notice of FY22 Results and Conference call  

 
As previously announced on 11 March 2022  Breville Group Limited (ASX: BRG) agreed to 
acquire 100% of the Italian-based prosumer coffee group, LELIT.   

The transaction was expected to complete on, or before, early July 2022 following an internal 
reorganisation of the LELIT Group.  We are pleased to announce that the reorganisation has 
progressed well and that the transaction is now expected to complete on July 1st 2022. 

BRG further advises that its results for the year ended 30 June 2022 are due to be released to 
the ASX on Tuesday 23 August 2022.  

The results will be announced in an investor and analyst telephone briefing by BRG’s CEO and 
MD, Jim Clayton and Group CFO Martin Nicholas at 9.00am on Tuesday 23 August 2022. 
Details of how to participate in the briefing will be the subject of a subsequent 
announcement.  

Breville reconfirms that it expects FY22 EBIT to be in line within previous guidance and market 
consensus of ~$156m. 

 
The release of this announcement was authorised by the Board. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Breville Group Investor Relations  
E: investorrelations@breville.com.au 
T: +61 9384 8176 


